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I greatly appreciate David Brock Smith getting behind the End Vote by Mail 

movement that Ben Edtl, Steve Joncus, and Michaela Hammerson started back in 

November of 2024. Ending Vote by mail is a movement everyone can get behind. 

Our voting system is corrupt and not secure. Oregon citizens MUST trust the voting 

system. 


